
 

 

Reseller Bulletin 102010.16 

October 14, 2010 - Richmond Hill 

1st Generation Austco Equipment EOL 

Dear Valued Reseller,  

Austco Communications released the 1st generation Emergency Call System back in 1988. Unfortunately, this system 

has reached End of Life and we can no longer manufacture or service components for this system.  

This will impact very few of our customers in Canada, but please visit our website and download the PDF that details 

all the products that are affected.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at 1-888-670-9997. 

 

Best Regards, 

 


